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CITY OF HANCOCK 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED PURCHASE 

OF REAL PROPERTY 

 

The City of Hancock will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, March 17, 2010, at 7:30 
p.m. at City Hall Council Chambers, 399 Quincy St., Hancock to consider public 
comments on the proposed City of Hancock purchase of the following real property: 
 
Purchase 
 
A 29.64 acre parcel of property currently owned by Tonne Construction Company for  a 
purchase price of $135,000.  The property is located West of the Plat of Sylvan Estates, 
North of Prospect Street, and East of the DNR Snowmobile Trail.  The property is zoned 
R-1 Single Family District.  A copy of the map and exact legal description of this parcel 
is on file at City Hall. 
 
Glenn Anderson 
City Manager 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
-The City of Hancock is an Equal Opportunity Provider & Employer- 

 



 
 
 
 

    

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

  

     

     

     

     

 


